
David Danner 
Executive Director and Executive Secretary 
WUTC 
PO Box 47250 
1300 South Evergreen Park Dr SW 
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 
 
 RE: Docket No. UE-110667 - Study of the Potential for 
Distributed Energy in Washington State 
 
July 15, 2011 
 
Dear Mr. Danner: 
 
Enclosed please find comments from Renewable Northwest Project and 
the NW Energy Coalition regarding the Commission’s distributed 
generation inquiry. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Danielle Dixon 
Senior Policy Associate 


